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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458

Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: William J. Cahill, Jr.

Senior Vice President
River Bend Nuclear Group

P. O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter cf March 31, 1986, regarding
River Bend Nuclear Station's Revision Number 6 to the Physical Security Plan.

We find the revision in the subject letter and the attachment thereto to be
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). We have reviewed the
information contained in the plan revision and have determined that these
changes do not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the approved plan
therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your letter contain Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are being withheld from public disclosure.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. James Kelly at 817/860-8130.

Sincerely,

$nal Signed by;"
J. E. Gagliardo, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

cc:
Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager-

Engineering, Nuclear
Fuels & Licensing

P. O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Louisiana State University,
Government: Documents Department

Louisiana Radiation Control Program Director
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